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The Department of External Affairs of Canada to the Embassy of the United
States of America

Ottawa, February 27, 1970
No. DN-1371

The Department of External Affairs presents its compliments to the
Embassy of the United States of America and has the honour to refer to the
Department’s Note No. DN-818 of June 11, 1969, and to the Embassy’s Note
No. 188 of September 19, 1969, concerning the request of the Canadian
Government’s Department of Transport to use certain facilities at the United
States Air Force Pinetree radar site at Hopedale, Labrador.

The Department wishes to advise the Embassy that the terms and condi-
tions set forth in the Embassy’s Note are acceptable to the Government of
Canada, and it is agreed that the Embassy’s N ote, the Department’s Note No.
DN-818, and this reply, which is authentic in English and French, shall
constitute an agreement, between the two Governments on this matter which
shall enter into force on the date of this reply.

The Department of External Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Embassy of the United States of America the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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